
Report to the Licensing Sub-Committee 

Date of meeting: 7th December 2010

Subject: Junction of Borders Lane and Rectory Lane 
Loughton

Responsible Officer: Kim Tuckey 01992 564034
                                     Senior Licensing Officer

Democratic Services: Adrian Hendry

Recommendations/Decisions Required:

To determine the application for a Street Trading Consent at the above site

Report:

Application

1. An application has been made by Mr R Burns for a Street Trading Consent and a full 
consultation has been carried out.

2. The authority has received representations from Loughton Town Council, this 
authority’s Neighbourhood and Noise team and a local resident

Appeal

3. There is no right of appeal on this application

Attached documents 

 Application for a Street Trading licence and map
 Representation from Loughton Town Council

Email from Michael Richardson –Neighbourhood team
Email from Local resident


